
Washington State Genealogical Society
recognizes

of Wenatchee, Washington

for exceptional support of the goals and operation of Wenatchee Area 
Genealogical Society and outstanding efforts in the preservation of 

important records of genealogical value to the Society and other 
researchers interested in the families of Washington State.

Pat McLaren continues to distinguish herself in untiring support of the 
Wenatchee Area Genealogical Society. She served as liaison between the 
Society and the Wenatchee Valley Museum and Cultural Center for the Museum’s 
2010 Wedding Gown Spring Tea. She chaired the committee researching for the 
owners and donors of the gowns. She also has served as a volunteer librarian in 
the Society’s Library. For the past three years, Pat has spent 1 to 2 days a week 
working on our Jones & Jones Funeral Home Project, a collection of more than 
20,000 funeral records to be archived in the Society’s library. She has processed 
thousands of the records; indexing, proofing and, if necessary, doing additional 
research and correcting them. Pat, along with Ida Wheeler and others on the 
team, continues to work on this project to provide a huge resource of critical 
genealogical data for the members and patrons of the Society’s library. Pat 
McLaren’s dedication, time and effort given to this huge project, are greatly 
appreciated by the Wenatchee Area Genealogical Society and all who are 
searching for their ancestors in North Central Washington.

Given this /<*# day of in the year 20/0, at the annual meeting of
Washington State Genealogical Society at Chehalis, Washington.

President


